
BRCG Meeting Minutes November 2003 
 

The November meeting of the Beyond Reality Costumer’s Guild took place on 

November 18th at Olympia Pizza in Wallingford.  If brevity is the soul of wit, then it was 

a very witty meeting. 

 

Vicki, the Grand Pooh Bah, opened the meeting by reminding the group to buy their 

memberships and book their hotel rooms now for Beyond Con.  Flyers for the event were 

reportedly distributed at Orycon earlier in November.  Vicki also reminded the group that 

annual memberships are due now at the end of October, so if you haven’t renewed, or 

you’re not sure, check with Audrey the treasurer.  If you have an idea for a panel or 

workshop you’d like to give at the convention, contact Richard, the lesser pooh bah, 

through the BRCG website at brcg.org 

 

Kate, the newsletter editor, mentioned that entries for the next newsletter would be due 

November 25th.  Lisa reportedly would be submitting the Articles of Incorporation later 

in the week that the meeting was held.  Carol announced she’d be hosting a “Biscuit and 

Ribbon Making Party” at her house on December 28th.  Details to follow in the next 

meeting. 

 

The next guild event was discussed, which will be a group outing to see the Return of the 

King at the Cinerama on December 21st at 11 AM.  Costumes encouraged.  Tickets are 

now available for that showing, and each member is responsible for obtaining their own 

ticket (unless they just want to join us in line and not see the movie…pshah right).  In 

preparation for this event, Erik announced he’d be hosting a “Ear and Teeth and Viewing 

Party” at his house on November 23rd.  Anyone interested in casting ears to make elf ears, 

or who missed out on the vampire teeth casting earlier this year are encouraged to attend.   

 

Other items of interest…The Portland Costumer’s Guild will be hosting a masqued ball 

in April.  Details to be listed on their website.  The local anime con “Sakura Con” is 

looking for costume judges for their cosplay competition.  If anyone is interested, contact 

the event organizers through sakuracon.org 

 

27 minutes later, the meeting was over.  The next meeting will be on December 16th. 


